Beginning in April 2022, Marian University will allow students to determine their own placement in First-
Year Writing courses. Below, find the five course structures offered in First-Year Writing, followed by
critical information for assisting students in registering for the course structure that best fits them.**

To evaluate their own best option, each student, prior to meeting with you, should have taken a Guided
Self-Placement Survey in Canvas.* This survey is designed to help
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